
Submitter: Matt Silvasi 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2029 

Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the 

House Committee on Behavioral Health and Health Care: 

My name is Matt Silvasi and I am a registered counseling associate. I am writing this 

letter in support of HB2029. 

The way insurance audits are currently done is abusive and unfair and limit access to 

care to the people of Oregon. HB2029 will help with audit transparency and rights for 

providers which are highly needed. 

 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Silvasi 


